
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,     	 	 	 	 	                       30 November 2023


  We trust that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday. We have been 
blessed beyond measure by the things that the Lord has done for us this 
past month.


  We sing the verse “Little is much when God is in it…” and that has rung 
true for us this past few months. We faithfully have small groups of 
faithful soul winners going out weekly to see people saved or at the very 
least receiving Gospel tracts. We have groups that go out on Saturday 
mornings and groups that go out on Sunday afternoons, between 
services. Through soul-winning/outreach efforts, we have seen one 
person saved in October and have seen nine people come to Christ this 
month! Weekly we have a small handful of visitors coming to see what we 
are all about. We thank the Lord for His faithfulness, though we don’t 
have many in numbers, God has given us faithful people who are 
dedicated to Him and finding His will in their lives. We are thankful for 
them!


  Please continue to pray for us as we continue in our building project. We 
are grateful to every church that has generously given to help us get our 
building up and going on our rented property. Please continue to pray that 
the Lord would provide the funds and the space for us to be able to 
purchase a plot of land in our area of Busaabala. Land prices are 
constantly increasing and we are trying to be diligent to seek the Lord's 
will in this area. Our neighbors next to us have given us quotations to 
possibly purchase their plot. It is still quite expensive, but we are praying 
for the Lord’s leading in this matter.


  We have been thankful to be a part of what God is doing at East 
Africa Baptist College this past term. At the beginning of 
November, we were able to attend the graduation and see two of 
our students honored for completing this year of schooling. We 
are praying that they will continue to follow the Lord's leading as 
they serve Him now and in the future! 


   Please pray for us in our efforts as we reach this area of 
Kampala for Christ. We are living Galatians 6:9 “And let us not 
be weary in well doing: for in due season we shall reap, if we 
faint not.” We are thankful for what God has done and pray that 
He will keep guiding us as we continue to do His will.


Until We See Christ, 
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